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Student-Faculty Policy Committee 

Chair: Cristi Coursen 

Members: Julie Murphy Erfani, Ron Zambo, Pam Stewart, Holly Huffman, Eugene 

Judson, Zachary Waggoner, John Shumway, Roxanne Doty, Kerry Skinner, Andrea 

Pittman, and ex-officio members  Asst. Vice Provost Duane Roen (replacing Delia 

Saenz 1/2012), Assoc. Dean of Students Alonzo Jones, UAC President Joe Carter, 

undergraduate student Rob Wiley, and  graduate student Kelly Olson Stewart.  

UAC President Joe Carter assigned the SFPC to work on academic integrity issues that 

Provost Capaldi charged the Senate at the beginning of the academic year. The SFPC 

has been actively working on this and other issues, meeting once a month since 

September, 2011.  As a result of the work of the committee, a series of motions have 

been introduced to the Senate and will receive second read and final vote on April 23rd, 

2012.  These include: 

 SM 2012-32: Motion to Raise the GPA for Academic Probation 

 SM 2012-33: Motion to Have Sun Devil Success Students Required to Complete 

UNI 120 Academic Success Seminar 

 SM 2012-34: Motion to Require Students on Probation (GPA < 2.0) to Complete 

UNI 220 Academic Refresher 

 SM 2012-38: Motion to Extend the Drop Period from One Week to Two Weeks 

 SM 2012-39: Motion Enhancing University Academic Integrity Policies and 

Procedures 

The Committee drafted a series of resolutions for SM 2012-39 and a white paper of 

action items (attached) in order to satisfy the academic integrity requirements this year.  

The Provost has supported the work of the committee and plans are underway to 

operationalize the action items and produce an online resource for students and faculty 

by Fall, 2012. 

I wish to express my appreciation to the members of the committee for their hard work 

this year and to the support we have received from the UAC. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cristi Coursen 

April 3rd, 2012   


